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Vacancy on the Committee for Lutheran Archives
The Standing Committee on Nominations is inviting nominations from people who may be interested in serving on the Committee for Lutheran Archives. The Committee – an advisory committee to the Office of the Bishop - provides support and advice to the Director, Lutheran Archives to ensure the records of the Church are available for the Church and wider community to access, remember and reflect on, and to share today and for generations to come.  
The committee meets at least three times a year.  
We are particularly looking for people with either expertise in archives and related fields, experience in strategic planning, or with a keen interest /or who are keen to connect Lutherans across the LCA/NZ with archives.
We believe that God has blessed our Church with many talented people who have the ability to make an effective contribution to the life and work of the LCA. If you are interested in serving on this committee, or if you know of someone who might be interested, contact Director, Lutheran Archives, Rachel Kuchel (rachel.kuchel@lca.org.au) for more information. 
If you wish to submit a nomination please complete the nomination form found here and send to nominations@lca.org.au
Nominations for the Committee will close on Friday 14 December 2018.



